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BULLETIN NO. 16-02 

 

 
DATE:  April 13, 2016 

 

TO: Insurance Carriers and Licensed Agents Offering Long-Term Care Insurance in 

the State of Idaho 

 

FROM: Dean L. Cameron 

 Director 

 

SUBJECT: Inflation Protection LTC Partnership Plans - Rescission of Bulletin No. 06-7 

 

 

This bulletin rescinds Bulletin No. 06-7, Notice Regarding Inflation Protection Requirements for 

Long-Term Care Partnership Policies, effective March 25, 2016, pursuant to the adoption of 

amendments to IDAPA 18.01.60.017 – Long-Term Care Insurance Minimum Standards, also 

effective March 25, 2016. 

 

IDAPA 18.01.60 clarifies that while inflation protection must be provided for long term care 

partnership policies, no minimum inflation levels are established. The rule also clarifies and 

standardizes references to documents incorporated by reference. IDAPA 18.01.60 can be viewed 

at:  http://adminrules.idaho.gov/rules/current/18/0160.pdf.   

 

An index listing all bulletins issued by the Department and identifying them as active or 

rescinded is available on the Department’s webpage at:  

http://www.doi.idaho.gov/laws/BulletinsAll.aspx  
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